Primary 4/3 Newsletter

September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

It was lovely getting the chance to meet you at our Meet the Teacher afternoon. Thank you so much for your support already this year in getting your children prepared for Primary 4 and Primary 3. The children have settled in very well and we are already seeing lots of success in our learning. I know we will have a great year together and I am excited for all the opportunities ahead.

Hon Deta Hon carr

Homework

Details of homework will continue to be given digitally using the children's Class Glow Team. Homework will usually consist of Reading, Spelling and Numeracy. The children should continue to carry out tasks in their jotter. Should your child need a new jotter, please let me know and I'll arrange to send one home. The children are encouraged to have the same standards of presentation in their homework jotter as in class: a date, heading, underline with a ruler etc.



P.E.

Our P.E. sessions should take place on a Monday and Thursday. This may change due to timetabling changes and these sessions will be a mixture of indoor or outdoor PE. In order for flexibility if plans change then children can bring their kit in at the beginning of the week and then I will send this home on Friday.

Please could you ensure that all items of clothing have the children's names on them.



Allergies

Please remember that we are a nut free school and as such snacks or lunches containing nuts are not permitted within the school. Many thanks for your co-operation with this.



Work Across the Curriculum

This term we will be covering the following topics in these curricular areas:

Literacy – Narrative, Report Writing

Numeracy –Number Processes – Place Value, Addition and Subtraction

Social Studies – The Rainforest

Science – Living Things

ICT – Word Processing

Health and Wellbeing – Friendships PE – Ball Skills

RE – Saints, Priest and Parish

Finally, if you ever have any worries, concerns or questions about your child and school, please do not hesitate to get in touch. This can be done through a phone call, email to the school or by an informal chat at the gate at the end of the school day.

Thank you, Miss Hamill